
April 24, 2015 

 

Bluewater Pigging 

Kinetica is continuing to receive liquids at Cocodrie from the pigging of the 523Q-100 line.   

Additionally, we are still experiencing low pressures downstream of Cocodrie. 

At this time, affected deliveries may include American Midstream (meter 21073), Discovery (meter 

21032), and Venice (meter 20568). 

Customers are strongly advised to monitor the EBB for updates. 

Please contact the scheduling representative at (713)228-3347 ext. 420 or scheduling@kineticallc.com if 

you have any questions. 
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